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Public Announcement 

7th progress report on the Convention on the Rights of the Child(CRC) 

Seychelles ratified the Convention on the Rights of the Child in 1990 and thus has the obligation 

to provide progress reports every five years highlighting the progress made towards 

implementing the Convention. The Social Affairs Department is responsible for the monitoring 

and reporting to the Convention. The next country report is due early October and work started 

late last year, to compile the relevant information to put together this country report.  

Members of the public are being invited to review the information incorporated in the Seychelles 

7th progress report to the CRC and provide comments/inputs. 

The report can be accessed through the website of the Ministry of Employment and Social Affairs, 

CEPS, National Council for Children (NCC) and the Ministry of Local Government and Community 

Affairs and Seychelles National Assembly 

Please forward any inputs or comments you may have to the email addresses stated below by 

9th September 2022. 

mmayleon1970@gmail.com 

shirley.adrien@gov.sc 

We thank you for your usual cooperation. 
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